
Mark Brown - sharkies developmnt 

  
As a resident of North Cronulla I am extremely interested to find out the final decision on the 

development of the Sharks Leagues Club.  I try to keep informed and am one of the  people who 

sent in my submission against the development.  I have looked on the  Web page of the concept 

plan to see the for and against and am in disbelief at the amount of submissions for the 

development from towns that are not even in NSW!  Come on, this seems a might strange... why 

would people that don't even have an affiliation with the area  bother?  This is still a massive sore 

point to the area and I do not know one local that wants it... we are the ones that will have to put 

up with this lunacy... hot on the tail of the Greenhills Development,  Caringbah High development 

and the possible building of another 190 houses next to Cronulla High.  You are the body that we 

turn to when we want our voices heard... sanity must prevail and development stopped that is on 

such a grand scale! 
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Subject:   sharkies developmnt
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